From: Igoima
To: Lee Vandervis

Subject: LGOIMA request re LGFA

Date: Tuesday, 5 June 2018 01:21:38 p.m.

Attachments: LGFA.jpeq

Dear Cr Vandervis

Further to you LGOIMA request below, concerning NZLGFA, I advise the following:

Can you please advise whether the DCC has had any negotiations with the NZLGFA? [see attached]

The DCC has not had any negotiations with the NZLGFA, although it does meet regularly with LGFA representatives who provide market updates.

Can you advise whether the DCC has applied to become a member of the LGFA? The DCC has never applied, formally or informally, to become a member of LGFA.

Can you confirm whether or not the DCC has ever not been accepted as a member of the LGFA? This is not applicable as the DCC has never applied to become a member of LGFA.

Kind regards

Sharon Bodeker

Team Leader Civic

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231 | Mobile: 021 178 5337 Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz

From: Lee Vandervis

Sent: Monday, 21 May 2018 8:14 p.m.

To: Sue Bidrose; Sandy Graham; Sharon Bodeker

Subject: LGOIMA request

Hi All,

Can you please advise whether the DCC has had any negotiations with the NZLGFA? [see attached]

Can you advise whether the DCC has applied to become a member of the LGFA?

Can you confirm whether or not the DCC has ever not been accepted as a member of the LGFA?

Kind regards,